
2023 Pentecost Projects 

St. Seraphim Center 
 

St. Luke is adding extra hands, food, and equipment to this soup kitchen ministry begun 

by St. Mary’s Antiochian Orthodox Christian Church. The soup kitchen is open to 

anyone needing a meal on Thursdays and Saturdays—the days the Salvation Army 

does not serve a meal. Soups, sandwiches, cookies, and beverages are provided. St. 

Seraphim is located near the Salvation Army at 213 Lincoln Way West.  

During Pentecost we are seeking donations of the following items:  

 

Dry Food Donations 

canned soup    chicken stock or bouillon cubes  

canned vegetables    beef stock or bouillon cubes  

dry pasta     saltine crackers  

dry beans     coffee (regular)  

 

Physical Plant Needs 

 

Door on food pantry with lock 

Movable counter with stainless steel top & cupboards below 

(about 4.5 feet long and 39 inches tall) 

Light above sink 

Window blinds for front windows 

 

Monetary Donations 

 

To purchase paper products  To pay rent ($725 per month)  

 

Volunteers to Deep Clean the Center 

 

Place items in labeled bins in back hall of church. For financial 

donations make checks to St. Luke with St. Seraphim in memo line. 
 

“I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and  

you gave me something to drink… Matt 26: 35 


